
                                                                                                                                                                                                     

Headlands Community Primary School 
Oak Tree Lane, Haxby, York. YO32 2YH 

Telephone/Fax: 01904762356 
Email:headlands.primary@york.gov.uk 

 
Monday 25th September 2023 

 
Balance Bike Training Dates 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Each year, we invite trainers from City of York Council to lead balance bike sessions for the Reception 
children.  
 
Below is a list of the dates which the balance bike sessions will be delivered: 
 
Monday 9th October 
Tuesday 10th October 
Wednesday 11th October 
Thursday 12th October 
 
Throughout the morning, there will be four sessions run by the trainers that will last approximately 40 
minutes each. Your child will attend one of the sessions each morning.  
 
Training will go ahead in all weathers unless the trainers feel it is unsafe to train. As weather 
conditions can change rapidly a decision to postpone the training may, on rare occasions, be made at 
very short notice. Should training be postponed we will endeavour to reschedule the session as soon 
as possible. 
 
Please ensure that your child has appropriate clothing for the time of year. Sturdy footwear, warm 
tops/coats and gloves are advisable in cold conditions. Waterproofs are useful during wet conditions.  
 
Please use the link below to indicate that you give permission for your child to attend the balance bike 
sessions by Wednesday 4th October. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/r06n1E80Eu  
 
Many thanks, 
 
Mrs. Neville and Mrs. Hicks 
 
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/r06n1E80Eu


                                                                                                                                                                                                     

 

 

 


